
Winter Coat
Giveaway

Tues, Jan 30th 4:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Buchanan High School, 401 W Chicago St. 
Is your Buck in need of a fur coat? 

 In the high school cafeteria, coats will be available for
families in need. Sizes will range from K-12 grade, including a

limited amount of snowpants, boots, hats, & gloves

More Information: jfiero@buchananschools.com
bflowers@buchananschools.com


